SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL

Monday May 17, 2021

SPRING SPIRIT – H2OHHHHH RALLY

This week is our Spring Spirit Week:

<u>TODAY IS: Disney Undersea Day</u>- Wear your Disney attire (Pirates, Dory, Ariel, etc.)

TOMORROW IS: Tie Dye Tuesday - Wear your Tie Dye shirts, socks, etc.

WEDNESDAY: CROCS, SOCKS AND BIRKENSTOCKS DAY—Wear your CROCS, BIRKS or favorite CRAZY SOCKS!!

THURSDAY: USA Day: 'Merica....'nuff said!

<u>FRIDAY: LUAU DAY</u>- Wear your Hawaiian Shirts, Beach shirts/shorts, sunglasses, visors, etc...

A reminder that all Spirit Apparel **MUST** be school dress –code appropriate!

The 2021 Prom Nominees are:

- Queen Candidates
 - Ruby Chavez
 - Maci McCaw
 - o Emma Ward
 - o Mareena Webb

King Candidates

- Theo Bravos
- Eli Carlos
- Landon Cooper
- Patrick O'Neal

SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL

All candidates must meet with Mrs. Franco in her classroom for a <u>mandatory</u> <u>meeting at 12:40 p.m. on Tuesday, May 18th.</u> Congratulations to all the nominees!

Voting will take place on the **Prom on Saturday**, May 22nd at Sutter High School.

There will be rally on Friday, May 21st on the football field. All Prom King and Queen candidates will be introduced at the rally on Friday, May 21st. There will be a food truck roundup afterwards! Purchase your favorite food truck foods for lunch!!

SUMMER SCHOOL

Sutter Union High School is offering a great chance to make up class credit during the summer of 2021 for those students deficient in credit. Classes will be held from 8:00am-12:30pm, June 10th through June 30th. 4 Periods will be offered. You will need to sign a Summer School permission slip to be involved in this opportunity. Deadline is May 28th 2021 so don't wait. Please contact the Career and Counseling Center for more information.

PROM TICKETS

Prom Tickets are on sale through Thursday, May 20th. The cost for tickets is \$25 for a couple and \$13 for a single. This year's theme is "An Enchanted Evening at the Secret Garden". If you plan on bringing a guest make sure you pick up a Dance Guest Bid in the office. All Dance Guest bids need to be turned in to the office by Wednesday, May 19th.

2021 YEARBOOKS

Attention students, your yearbooks are printed and in the process of being bound and shipped. The online ordering has closed and the remaining copies of the 2021 yearbook can only be reserved through the ASB office on campus. Once we run out of yearbooks, we are out! Don't wait & miss out on this one of a kind memory book!

SUTTER UNION HIGH SCHOOL

Attention Students Interested In Taking Classes Through Yuba College:

The Yuba College Dual Enrollment Program (for current 9th - 11th grade students) has opened its PRE-registration window for the summer and fall 2021 sessions. Pre-registration will close on Thursday, May 20th.

STUDENTS MAY SUBMIT THEIR ONLINE APPLICATION FOR YUBA COLLEGE, BOTH SUMMER AND FALL SESSIONS, NOW!

Students who successfully complete the pre-registration process will be able to enroll themselves in their pre-approved college courses as of <u>Monday</u>, <u>May 24th</u>.

Visit the *Upcoming Events* section of our website for up-to-date information and for the downloadable flyer that lists all links and step-by-step instructions.

SENIORS

BUTTE COLLEGE REG2GO AND YUBA COLLEGE QUICK REG

The Butte College **Reg2Go** and the Yuba College **Quick Reg** programs are **OPEN!** If you have an interest in either or both early registration programs we highly recommend that you complete all steps of each program as soon as possible.

If you have any questions about either program you may find details in the *College and University Information* and in the *Upcoming Events* sections of our website.

Take advantage of these early registration programs! Contact the SUHS Counseling and Career Center, or the college in question directly, with any questions.

